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PARENT NEWSLETTER 

This week I have again attached “Parents Crosslink” to the weekly e-mail 

I send out with the school newsletter.  “Parents Crosslink” is a quarterly 

publication designed to strengthen and encourage Christian parents for 

the challenges of raising children in a world that adheres to secular 

values.  If any parents would like to receive a hard copy, please let me 

know. 

This Month’s Articles 

- Explicit Parenting – Tackling Touch Topics of the Teen Years 

- The Pre-Birth Parent 

- Telling You First 

- About Seconds and Birth Order 

FINE ARTS FAIR 

On Saturday, April 14, we will be able to participate in a Fine Arts Fair 

held at California Lutheran High School.  Students may compete in 

Forensics, Music, Math, and the Spelling Bee; although, there are some 

age restrictions which you can find below.  This is something to start 

discussing with your children to see if they would like to participate and 

can start planning accordingly. 

FORENSICS:  3rd-8th grade 

MATH:  5th-8th grade 

MUSIC:  3rd – 8th grade (2nd year or higher playing the instrument) 

SPELLING BEE:  1st-8th grade (The teachers will determine which one student per grade may compete.) 

We will need to send in the titles of the Forensics and Music pieces by this Friday.  For those that are playing a music piece, 

we need a copy of it by Friday. 

EASTER FOR KIDS 

Thank you to everyone who participated and helped out with our Easter for Kids event last Friday. 

END OF THE THIRD QUARTER 

This week Friday is the end of the third quarter.  Report cards will be sent home after Easter break. 

PASSAGE OF THE WEEK 

Luke 24:5-6 – “Why do you 
look for the living among the 
dead? He is not here; he has 
risen!” 

HOT LUNCH 

There is no hot lunch this 
week. 

CLEANING 

29 – B. McDonough 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wednesday: 

- Family Chapel 

Friday: 

- Half Day: Students are 
dismissed at 12:00 

 

 

 

 



SCHOOL DRAMA DATE 

We have scheduled the date for our annual school play for the evening of May 31.  Please mark your calendars to ensure 

that the students are available to participate. 

CHILDREN SING 

Students have an opportunity to sing at our 8:00 Easter service at Shepherd of the Hills. This is not a requirement as 

families may want to attend their home church or have travel plans.  If you don’t have a home church, we would love for 

you to join us for our Easter celebration. 

EASTER BREAK 

A reminder that we have a half day of school this week Friday, March 30.  Students will be dismissed at 12:00.  There is 

also a Good Friday service at 12:30. Students may stay and eat lunch and then attend this service if desired.  If you will be 

in need of aftercare for the rest of the afternoon on Friday, please let your child’s teacher know so they can plan 

accordingly. 

There will be no school the following week, April 2-6, for Easter break. 

WORSHIP OPPORTUNTIES 

This week is Holy Week, starting off today with Palm Sunday.  Below are the dates and times of the special services.  We 

would love for you to come and worship with us at Shepherd of the Hills to celebrate Easter and our Savior’s resurrection! 

Maundy Thursday – March 29 (7:00) 

Good Friday – March 30 (12:30 and 7:00) 

Easter – April 11 

-  8:00 service at Shepherd of the Hills   

-  9:00 Easter breakfast 

-  10:30 service at The Way 

 

  


